
 

 

 

AG/LL 17.03.2020 
 

Year 5 & 6 Trip to Paulton’s Park POSTPONED 
 

New Date – Tuesday 7th July 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to the current circumstances we have postponed the Year 5 & 6 Paultons Park 
trip to Tuesday 7th July.  Further details will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Miss Gibaud, Mr Green and Miss Fitzpatrick 

 


